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Sammie Kul

From: Fran Stanley
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:48 AM
To: Sammie Kul
Cc: Takashi Tada; Mark Haddad
Subject: CPC: complete final proposal for Housing Production Plan
Attachments: 2019 HPP-CPC-CompleteApplicationMarch11_2019.pdf

Dear Sammie: 
 
Please see the attached complete proposal.  This version of the application contains a detailed proposal from the 
contractor who responded to the Town’s request for proposals.  Also, please see the Select Board’s letter of support for 
this proposal. 
 
The CPC has asked to be kept updated on the status of a pending Montachusett grant.  On March 7, 2019, the 
Montachusett Regional Planning Commission (MRPC) board gave conditional approval to the Town’s application.  Two of 
the main conditions are (a) DHCD approval of the grant, and (b) a fully executed Memorandum of Understanding between 
MRPC and the Town of Groton.  Groton needs to have a DHCD approved HPP done.  Groton hopes to gain a more 
definitive commitment from MRPC in the next few weeks such that it would be reasonable to expect that Montachusett 
can meet Groton’s planning needs.  If Groton receives necessary assurances, then this CPC funding proposal will be 
withdrawn.  Until then, please keep this Housing Production Plan proposal in the current batch of proposals and please 
give it all due consideration. 
 
Thank you. 
-Fran 
 
Fran Stanley 
Housing Coordinator 
Land Use Department 
Town of Groton 
173 Main Street 
Groton, MA 01450 
fstanley@townofgroton.org 
work 978.732.1913 
fax 978.448.1113 
 
Please note that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined  
that emails are a public record. Privacy should not be expected. 
 
 




























